
 

 

Walnut Hills High School 
Local Decision Making Committee Meeting 

May 23, 2017 
Minutes 

 

 

 

Attendees 
 
The following LSDMC members were in attendance:  Mitch Perdrix, Terrence Poole, 
Beth Ormsby, Brian Sweeney,  Kathy Restle, Laura Deck, Kendall Young, Bea Baker, 
Meg Dietz, Emily Bond, Rich Coleman, and Steve Baker.  Several team members from 
the principal search committee (PSC) were also in attendance. 
 

Approval of Minutes 
 
Laura motioned to approve the March 9 minutes.  Brian seconded.  The motion passed. 
Brian made a motion to approve the May 11 minutes.  Meg seconded.  The motion 
passed.   
 
Principal Search Committee 
 
Steve reported the breakdown in salary negotiations with CPS and Brian Frank, the 
LSDMC’s proposed principal for WHHS. 
 
Terrence made a motion to continue to consider the other two finalists as potential 
candidates for permanent position for principal.  Joe seconded.  It passed. 
 
Terrence made a motion to rescind the previous vote because of lack of clarity.  Beth 
seconded.  It passed. 
 
Mitch made a motion to remove the other two finalists from consideration for the 
permanent position of principal for 2017-2018.  Meg seconded.  It passed.   
 
The LSDMC will not be moving forward with the recommendation for the other two 
finalists for principal for WHHS for the 2017-2018 school year.    
 
Brian made a motion that Steve survey the current assistant principals to ask if any 
might consider serving as an interim principal of WHHS for the 2017-18 school year.  
Beth seconded.  It passed.   
 

Other Business 
 
There was no other business.  The meeting was adjourned at 7pm. 


